

Nov? site visit tasks

Starting with thoughts as Isabel and I drove back from the late Oct visit:

- One climbing harness in the barrel has leg clips, the other has closed leg loops. It would be nice for both to have the clips, i.e. replace one with another harness. (Will actually prefers the closed loops, hence why this harness is there.)
- It would be nice to have an Allen key set on a tool tether.
- It also would be nice to have a canvas "chalk" bag that doesn't have the messy fleece liner of the only bag currently in the barrel.
- We need to generate a walking path map (now in the site portion of this wiki) and place a copy in the JHA binder
- Ethan will give us a new SD card for the one of his Pis that isn't connecting. He also suggested shifting the position of the Pis inside the DSM box to get better antenna placement.
- Make a mote console cable for Jessica and students to use with the spare set of Tsnows – maybe give to Ethan first?